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History: This message has been replied to. 
Lab results for three children and pregnant mother have been returned to our office.  After consulting with Dr. 
Robert Geller, Pediatric Toxicologist at Emory and Nathan Price from the Georgia Poison Control Center, we 
have determined that all lab results are within acceptable limits and no further testing is needed for children or 
mother.  Mother is under prenatal care with OBGYN in Hopkinsville that will monitor health of the fetus.  No need 
for further testing. 
  
Mark 
  
Mark E. Pyle 
Public Health Director 
1700 Canton Street 
P.O. Box 647 
Hopkinsville, KY  42241-0647 
Office:  270-887-4160 
Cell:  270-719-9755 
e-mail:  mark.pyle@ky.gov 
  
NOTICE OF CONFIDENTIALITY: This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended only for 
the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential 
information that is legally privileged and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If the 
reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are notified that any review, use, 
disclosure, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have 
received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy all 
copies of the original message. 
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